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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Dear Sirs,

I am pleased to recommend Mr. Sombat Khamin of S.B.J. Construction Contractor Co., Ltd.
to someone who is looking for a professional construction company. His work with us was
fixing some leaking problem and re-do new waterproofing system on the roof top of our
hotel. The work was started on May 1, 2016 and completed in September 2016.

I have found that he was a professional, responsibility, helpful and pragmatic in trying to
arrive at solutions in a cost effective manner.

All works that Mr. Sombat is overseeing for us has been of good quality. Therefore I would
not hesitate to recommend him.

Youis sincerely,
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